
FROM� The Office of u.s. Sen. Bob Dole 

New Senate Office Building 

washington, D.c. 20510 

l202) 225-8947 

WASHINGTON, D.C., Dec. 28, 1971 ---- U.S. Senators James 

B. Pearson and Bob Dole and u.s. Rep. Garner E. Shriver 

announced today a new contract froru the Department of the 

Air Force with Boeing Company of Wichita for $2,021,526. 

The contract is for depot level modifications and 

ma�enance services on B52 aircraft. The work will be performed 

in Wichita and at various SAC bases. 
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